
Thank you for your work and leadership on HB 2493.

We respectfully request organizing a working committee of experts to ensure passage of an effective bill, and we would be honored 
to add value. 

The National Association of Professional Healers is a trade association founded in 2019 to provide standards of ethics, practice, 
certifications, education, and membership benefits to energy healers of all types, uniting energy healer practitioners and providing 
self-regulating resources and guidelines. The field of energy healing shows impressive results for growth, personal healing, and 
empowerment. Becoming a member allows practitioners to hold a seal of approval as part of a trade organization aligned with a 
code of ethics, client bill of rights, scopes of practice, and to be part of a great community. Members are surrounded by a respected 
community of like-minded healers who work with an association of high standards.

We appreciate your work and would be honored to participate via Zoom in a working committee as early as 5/11/21. 

With Warm Regards,

Heather C.
512-585-9508 cell
info@nationalhealerassociation.org 


